Re: 2016/6001/T

This site is an SNCI not mentioned in the application! Its Official name is Frognal Court Wood.

I live in flat 36 Frognal Court which | own on a long lease (170 years) and where | have lived since 1985; it overlooks
Frognal Court Wood.

Whilst | appreciate that maintenance of this wild area is necessary, | am sure that the Applicants are much more
concerned with the appearance and outlook from the Mansard Roof flats under Development rather than
conservation . The site designation as an SNCl is of course to ensure that conservation is paramount over other
considerations.

It would seem to me that the proposal is far too draconian in felling trees and cutting back ground cover. The Tree
and woodland conservationists at LB Camden should be consulted and their opinion take precedence over those of
the Applicants whose report was commissioned by themselves and the terms of reference of which are not public.
Replanting of replacements for those trees etc which are in genuine need of removal and limitation of wanton

destruction should be conditions for granting planning permission.

Finally, although I live on site (NW3 5HG) and have signed up to Camden’s E-mail warning of Planning Applications
within 500m, | have not been informed directly of this application.

Dr Michael Anson,
36, Frognal Court

Finchley Road

Hampstead

London NW3 5 HG



